
Dear Parents,

Welcome back to the new academic year! As expected the children have all settled back into their school routines well afterthe holidays. As you are now aware after school clubs will be starting back next week.
Dates for your diary:
Monday October 3rd there will be a ‘meet the teacher’ event at 3.15pm and a second sitting at 3.50pm. During thismeetingthe teacher will share with you what will be taught this year and how the new curriculum will be embedded. Please makeevery effort to attend.
Year 6 Swimming – October 3rd – 7th Year 6 WoodOctober 10th-14th Year 6 Hurley
Year 2 – Visit from a local historian 21st OctoberYear 1 – Visit to Margam Park 8th November (more details to follow)
Year 4 – Ospreys working with pupils over a series of weeks from 11th November
On Thursday September 29thMrs Evans will be holding a coffee afternoon at 2.30pm – all welcome
Reminders
Pupils can bring a piece of fruit and a bottle of water or weak squash for snack.
Pupils in Reception are all entitled to a free school lunch if requested. Currently in all other year groups’ school lunch is£2.35paid in advance through parentpay.
Many thanks

L HynesHeadteacher
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